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X25 diversion and shuttle bus – 15-19
May

From Monday 15 to Friday 19 May, service X25 will be diverted between
Wrekenton and Portobello due to a closure at Eighton Banks. 

The service will divert via Long Bank, A1 on-slip, A1, A1 off-slip and Mill
House roundabout, with Newcastle bound services diverting from Portobello
onto A1, Eighton Lodge roundabout and Long Bank to Wrekenton.

A Shuttle Bus will run between Wrekenton Bus Link and Mill House
Roundabout connecting with the diverted X25 service.



• Shuttle Bus timetable

Go North East website
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